
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 27, 2022 
 
 
 
 
Notice to Potential Respondents: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 5 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

COMPUTER AIDED DISPATCH (CAD) SYSTEM SERVICES 
RFQ NO. 499A-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 5 is being issued to notice potential Respondents that there were 
no additional questions received for RFQ No. 499A-SH for Computer Aided Dispatch 
(CAD) System Services by the December 21, 2022, due date. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the RFQ remain unchanged and in full force and effect. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact: 
 

Contract Analyst:  Ms. Alex Madera 
Email: AMadera@lasd.org. 
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